

# Cleator Moor Nursery School

# **Newsletter**



### Dates for your diary:

Teddy Bears Picnic Party
Tuesday 18<sup>th</sup> July

Make sure you bring your favourite teddy to school.

Shorts and t-shirts today!

We are going to celebrate the end of term with party games, and a special teddy bears picnic.

### Leavers Presentation Day Monday 17<sup>th</sup> July

For times see tickets attached.

Nursery closes for summer on Wednesday 19<sup>th</sup> July at 1pm

Inset Days for all staff
Monday 3<sup>rd</sup> and Tuesday 4<sup>th</sup>
September

Children return to school Wednesday 6<sup>th</sup> September

#### **Dear Parents & Carers**

I cannot believe the Summer Term is coming to an end; it has been very busy as always. We have learned lots of new things and have enjoyed having more sunny days to enjoy spending time playing in the garden and watching all the plants and flowers grow. This time of year is both exciting and a little sad as we prepare to say goodbye to our older children as they move on to Primary School. Some of our children in the Rainbow Room are getting ready to move into the Nursery classroom next term, and we look forward to welcoming new children and their families in September, so lots of changes ahead. We have had a busy year, the children have given us a lot of fun; they are a pleasure to be around.

Please read this newsletter fully as there are lots of dates throughout, including the start back to school in September.

I hope your children enjoy the last few days in school before the summer holiday; we have a few treats planned including our Summer Teddy Bears Picnic Party.

Mrs L Wilson - Headteacher

## **Leavers Presentation Day**

For the children leaving us in July to move onto Primary School, there will be a celebration of your child's time in Nursery with a presentation day on Monday 17<sup>th</sup> July

Due to the limited space we have in Nursery we will hold two sessions and can only accommodate two tickets per child.

If your child is leaving us in July you will have two tickets attached to this newsletter. The time for your child's presentation is on the tickets.

We look forward to welcoming you into school.

# **Uniform**

Please remember to send any outgrown uniform in to Nursery before the end of term. We send this uniform to our link Nursery in Tanzania, they are always very grateful for our support and we regularly receive lovely photographs from the children looking proud in their uniforms.



#### Attendance- Stars of the Year

Attendance is very important at Nursery and is recorded. Children do not like to miss their session as they often feel a little lost when they return, they also miss being with their friends. A special mention goes to the children who have had the highest attendance in Nursery this year.

Our attendance stars are, Jack Caddy with 100% attendance and Rory Murphy with 97%. Well done to both of you.

#### Reports

If your child is leaving us in July they will be bringing home an end of year report to share all the wonderful things they have learned in Nursery School. Please take time to share this report with your child and add a comment in the parents section of the report.

#### Parental Feedback Questionnaire

Please make sure you complete and return the Parental Questionnaire we will be sending out before the end of term. These provide important information which helps us enhance and improve the provision we provide here. Please return your completed questionnaire as soon as you can. Thank you.

#### Our Governors

I would like to take this opportunity to say 'Thank you' to our Governors who work hard behind the scenes, giving up their own time, to make sure our Nursery School is the very best it can be. We have a committed group of people who bring a range of skills, attend regular meetings and monitor all aspects of the schools development.

I thank them all for their commitment to our school.

If anyone is interested in becoming a Governor, please ask at the office for more information, it is a really rewarding experience.

# A message for the children moving on...

To all the children moving on to Primary School,
we know you are all ready, even if we are not ready to let you go.
We know you will make us proud, show your new school's how wonderful you are.
Shine every day with your happy smiles and cheery "hello's".
Good luck in 'big school', continue to be wonderful little learners,
and have a lovely summer holiday.

Lots of love from

Mrs Prescott, Mrs Field, Mrs Mossop, Miss Hewitt, Mrs Dunn, Mrs Messenger, Mrs Jolly,

Ms Southward and Mrs Wilson

xxxxxxxxx

# A note for those of you leaving us...

I wish all the children leaving us and their families the very best for the future.

Thank you once again for the support you have given during your time at Cleator Moor Nursery School.

We will miss you but please keep in touch; we like to hear how our children are as they grow throughout their school life.

On behalf of all the staff and myself we wish you good luck as you continue into Primary School.

Have fun everyone. Stay safe over summer xxx



## **And Finally**

I can't quite believe I am writing my final newsletter for this school year already, the time has gone so quickly. I am proud to be Headteacher of this special Nursery School; it is a wonderful place, full of fun, love and laughter. I would like to thank all the staff who work so hard during the year and take such good care of the children. I think the atmosphere of 'family' which we have here is a very special one and that is down to how we all work together.

I wish you all a lovely sunny, relaxing Summer holiday, and look forward to a new exciting year in September.

Mrs Wilson